507 4th Street PO Box 129 Chattanooga, OK 73528 High School: 580.597.3347 Elementary: 580.597.6638 Fax: 580.597.3344



Administration Jerry Brown, Superintendent

Dexter Matlock, HS Principal Michelle Sharp, Elem. Principal

Board of Education Levi Krasser, President Bryan Buchwald, Vice President Mark Geis, Clerk Mark Kirk, Member Brent Peters, Member

Dear parent/guardian:

Chattanooga Public School intends to use the ACT as the nationally recognized assessment for the College and Career Readiness Assessment (CCRA). Chattanooga Public School strongly believes that choosing this option will have a positive impact on our instructional programming. We believe the ACT is a test that is relevant to our students as they pursue post-secondary options.

If you would like to give us your input regarding the selection of the ACT, you may do so by filling out the ACT survey posted on our website. The website is www.chatty.k12.ok.us.

Thank you for your support of Chattanooga Public School.

Sincerely,

Jerry Brown Superintendent

Survey

College & Career Readiness Assessment Community Stakeholder Consultation

In compliance with Section 111(b)(2)(H) of ESSA, Chattanooga Public School would like to provide community stakeholders with an opportunity to provide meaningful input regarding our district's intent to request permission to administer the ACT in lieu of the statewide assessment.

Do you live within the Chattanooga Public School's district boundaries?

Yes No (Circle one)

Our district selection for the College & Career Readiness Assessment to be administered to all grade 11 students during the OSTP testing window is the ACT.

Please list any comments, thoughts and feedback you have regarding this decision and how its effect on Chattanooga Public School's instructional programming.